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TO: 
 

MAYOR, J. LEHMAN AND MEMBERS OF COUNCIL  
 

FROM: A. KILEY, P.ENG., MANAGER OF LINEAR INFRASTRUCTURE 
 

NOTED: 
 

S. DIEMERT, P. ENG., DIRECTOR OF INFRASTRUCTURE 
 
B. ARANIYASUNDARAN, P. ENG., GENERAL MANAGER OF INFRASTRUCTURE 
AND GROWTH MANAGEMENT  
 
M. PROWSE, CHIEF ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICER  
 

RE: 
 

RODNEY STREET SIDEWALK FROM COLLINGWOOD STREET TO BLAKE 
STREET – UPCOMING PUBLIC INFORMATION CENTRE (WARD #1) 
 

DATE: 
  

JUNE 27, 2022  

 
The purpose of this Memorandum is to inform members of Council that the Infrastructure 
Department is completing the detail design for the construction of a sidewalk on Rodney 
Street, from Collingwood Street to Blake Street. The sidewalk connects a missing link 
between the north section of Rodney Street and south section of Rodney Street. 
Public consultation is an integral part of the process and, as such, a Public Information 
Centre (PIC) is planned for this project.  The goal of the PIC is to ensure that anyone with 
an interest in the project has the opportunity to provide input. 
 
This PIC has been scheduled to be in-person; the details of which are included in the 
attached notice in Appendix A.  The project information, a PIC slide show presentation 
along with comment sheets will be made available on the City’s website for those unable 
to attend. Additionally, this information will be advertised on the City’s social media 
accounts. The attached notice is also being provided directly to properties potentially 
impacted by or, adjacent to the project. 
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APPENDIX “A” 

SUBMITTED DOCUMENTS 
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